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17th May 2018 
 

VICTORIAN DAY  
 
Dear Y6 Parents 
 
Just a reminder that our Year 6 Victorian Day will be taking place on Wednesday 23rd May. We sent 
out a letter regarding this before the holidays in order to give you time to prepare a costume, but just 
a quick reminder of what would be suitable in order to help the children to really get into role: 
 
 BOYS  

 Grandad shirt (cut off the collar from a ragged, old shirt) or a long sleeved white or grey shirt 

– ideally not a jumper, tee shirt or other top.  

 Dark school trousers with long dark socks into which the trousers can be tucked, to look like 

breeches. 

 Neckerchief worn inside shirt collar to keep it clean.    

 Dark leather shoes or boots.  

 Flat cap or ‘baker’s boy’ cap (made in segments).  

 No watches or jewellery  

  
GIRLS  

 Long sleeved blouse and dark calf length skirt or longish dress that is plain and dark or has a 

small print.  

 A pinafore worn over the above. 

 Plain long socks or thick tights.  

 Dark leather shoes or boots.  

 Hair, if long, tied back at the nape of the neck with a plain hair ribbon.  Hair can be plaited 

(not French plaiting).  

 Cotton sun bonnet or straw hat.  

 No watches or jewellery.  

  
We hope all pupils will enter into the spirit of the day, which we will make as authentic as possible; 
we are sure they will gain a lot of insight into the Victorian period as a result, enhancing their 
learning from last term.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs Hardy, Mrs Reid and Mrs Howard 
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